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October 20, 1999 

Via Federal Express 

Stuart A. Treby, Esq.  
Office of the General Counsel 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
One White Flint North 
11545 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Dear Mr. Treby: 

As we discussed last week, ABB Combustion Engineering Nuclear Power, Inc.  
desires to change its name to ABB C-E Nuclear Power, Inc. I have enclosed 
letters requesting the NRC's concurrence to this change; separate letters are 
enclosed for each regulated activity for ease of administration (all nuclear export 
licenses are covered in one letter).  

Would you please arrange such review of this change as is necessary. I am 
available to provide any additional information which you feel is necessary.  

Very truly yours, 

Robert S. Bell, Jr.  

RSB/jch 
Enclosures 

ABB Combustion Engineering Nuclear Power, Inc.  

Robert S. Bell, Jr. P.O. Box 500 Telephone (860) 285-9780 

Vice President, Secretary 2000 Day Hill Road Fax (860) 285-3671 

and General Counsel Windsor, CT 06095-0500
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